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ALLEGHENY COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PARKS

                       SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION
TO:

JAMES M. FLYNN, JR. COUNTY MANAGER




MIKE WOJCIK, COUNTY SOLICITOR

CC:

DEREK UBER, ASST. COUNTY MANAGER

FROM:
Andrew G. Baechle, Director of Parks

DATE:

June 16, 2005

RE:
SHORT-TERM LEASES OF COUNTY OWNED PROPERTY
REVISED:
The Department of Parks respectfully requests authorization for the County Manager to enter into short-term leases for the use of County owned real property in certain circumstances, which will reduce overall delays and costs of administration and will result in increased efficiencies with respect to the operation of County government.  
All such agreements shall be for a term not exceeding five (5) days.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Clarence J.  Hopson at (412) 350-2313.
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